
From: Betsy Hossenlopp <BetsyHossenlopp@scsenate.gov>
To: ALLUSERSALLUSERS@sclpits.local

Date: 10/3/2018 11:13:10 AM
Subject: One more time for the flu shots

Everyone
I have coaxed Hawthorne Pharmacy to return one more time to provide flu vaccine for those unable to attend the 
two previous flu clinics. They will be here on Wednesday October 10th in Gressette #507 from 10am-12noon. Bring a 
copy of your insurance card. They accept most insurances.
 
Nurse Betsy
 
Betsy Hossenlopp BSN.RN.
South Carolina State Senate
Legislative Health Services Director
Gressette Senate Building
P.O. BOX 142
Columbia, SC 29202
Office 803-212-6175
Cell 803-223-4376
 

mailto:Betsy%20Hossenlopp%20%3CBetsyHossenlopp@scsenate.gov%3E
mailto:ALLUSERS@sclpits.local

